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Iraq – Multi-Platform Maintenance Support 
 

WASHINGTON, July 25, 2013 – The Defense Security Cooperation Agency notified Congress today of a 
possible Foreign Military Sale to Iraq of Multi-Platform Maintenance and associated equipment, parts, training 
and logistical support for an estimated cost of $750 million. 
 
The Government of Iraq has requested a possible sale to provide for a five year follow-on maintenance support 
for the M88A1 Recovery Vehicle, M88A2 Hercules, M113 Family of Vehicles, M109A5 Howitzers, M198 
Howitzers, M1070 Heavy Equipment Trailer and Truck (HETT), M977 Heavy Expanded Mobility Tactical 
Truck (HEMTT), High Mobility Multipurpose Wheeled Vehicle (HMMWV), and the Tactical Floating River 
Bridge System (TFRBS) Including, spare and repair parts, support equipment, publications and technical data, 
personnel training and training equipment, site surveys, Quality Assurance Teams, U.S. Government and 
contractor technical assistance, and other related elements of program and logistics support.  The estimated cost 
is $750 million. 
 
This proposed sale will contribute to the foreign policy and national security of the United States by helping to 
improve the security of a strategic partner.  This proposed sale directly supports the Iraqi government and serves 
the interests of the Iraqi people and the United States.  
 
Helping Iraq maintain, sustain, and effectively utilize the equipment it has purchased or received from the 
United States over the past decade is a U.S. priority.  This proposed sale is essential to provide Iraq with the 
support, spares, services, and equipment necessary to continue its effective use of its ground-based vehicle fleet.   
 
The proposed sale of this equipment and support will not alter the basic military balance in the region. 
 
The principal contractor involved in this program is unknown at this time.  There are no known offset 
agreements proposed in connection with this potential sale.  
 
Implementation of this proposed sale will require multiple U.S. Government or contractor representatives to 
travel to Iraq over period of (5) years to establish maintenance support, on-the-job (OJT) maintenance training 
and maintenance advice for program and technical support and training. 
 
There will be no adverse impact on United States defense readiness as a result of this proposed sale.  
 
This notice of a potential sale is required by law and does not mean the sale has been concluded. 
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